
 
 
Reminder:  Bats Global Markets to Introduce Bats Summary 
Depth Feeds on January 3, 2017 
 
Overview 
As previously announced, Bats Global Markets will be introducing the Bats Summary Depth Feeds 
on January 3, 2017 to deliver aggregated depth and trade information for each of the four U.S. 
equity exchanges operated by Bats. 
 
Bats Summary Depth, which will be disseminated on a per-exchange basis, can be utilized by 
customers and vendors to quickly access and distribute aggregated depth data to employees 
within their own organization or provide externally as part of a product offering.  Each feed will 
provide five price-levels of aggregated depth per security, including the bid, ask, and share 
quantity for orders received by each Bats exchange as well as the last trade including time of 
execution, price and share quantity.  
 
Testing Opportunities and Production Release Dates 
The Bats Summary Depth Feeds are currently available in all Bats US certification environments.  
Effective January 3, 2017, the Bats Summary Depth Feeds will be available in production. 
 
More Information 
Refer to the previously published notice and following specification for additional technical and 
pricing information.  
 

• Bats Summary Depth Feed Specification 
 
Please contact Bats Market Data Services or your Director of Sales (+1.866.472.5267) with any 
questions.  We appreciate your continued support of Bats and look forward to earning more of 
your business. 
 
Bats Market Data Services 
212.378.8821 
marketdata@bats.com 
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